
Join us here to see what healthy, organic food 
plants we’ve been planting! (We will keep 
updating this document periodically.) 

April 6, 2020 

Celery has been transplanted into packs for sale. While celery prefers moderately cool 
temperatures, if it’s exposed to temperatures below 50*F, it tends to bolt (go to seed). 

Cold crops (Brassicas, such as broccoli, cabbage, kale, cauliflower and Brussels sprouts), 
Swiss chard and lettuce will be planted this week and should be ready for mid-May 
planting. 

We also have lots of parsley, which is not just tasty for humans, but essential for 
pollinators. Perhaps you’re acquainted with the parsley worm caterpillar. It comes by 
its name honestly; it loves parsley, though it can also be found on carrots, celery and 
other plants in the Apiaceae (Umbel) family. This handsome, bright-green-and-black 
caterpillar eventually morphs into the black swallowtail butterfly, who, it appears, is 
back for the season based on recent sightings. 

The tomatoes have also been planted. Check out our Tomatoes Catalog to seewhat we are 
offering, along with a note on determinate vs. indeterminate tomatoes. 

March 30, 2020 

Today we transplanted broad-leaf, or culinary, sage to sell as individual plants or in 
four-packs. Easy to dry and impossible to leave out of fall dishes! Get some for your 
Thanksgiving turkey… and stuffing! 

Last week, we seeded peppers. Take a look at our Peppers Catalog to see what bell, hot 
and specialty peppers we have available.


